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369 Washington Street 

 

Dedham, Massachusetts 02026 

 

Telephone (781) 326-9719 

Regular Meetings—Feb 1 & 15 at 8PM 

Surge Meeting —  Feb 8 at 7:30PM 

Hours of Adoration— Feb 11 & 25 at 

8PM 

 Saturday Knights Club Meeting:  

Zoom Meeting Feb 5 

RECORDER 

William Killion, PGK 

FINANCIAL SECRETARY 

Stephen Heaslip 

TREASURER 

Steve Riley, PGK 

ADVOCATE 

Andrew Lawlor, P.G.K. 

WARDEN 

James Brothers 

INSIDE GUARDS 

Frank Fico 

Charles Kanelos 

OUTSIDE GUARDS 

Richard Bingell 

Paul Riley 

  

Lecture Series: Thank you to our field agent, Jerry Alberico, PGK for providing the 
lecture in January to show us all of the fraternal benefits available to all brothers.  This 
is not just about life insurance.  There are many other benefits.  Jerry’s phone number 
is at the top of this newsletter.  Call him.  Our next lecture will by by Ralph Evans 
who gave a talk on Fatima this past Fall.  He will give part two on Feb 1 at 7PM.  
Please join us. 

Spring Social-50/50 Raffle: We will once again sell 50/50 tickets for $100 
each.  Purchasing a ticket will not only enter you into the 50/50, but give 
you paid admission for one person  to the Spring Social on March 19, 
2022. Additional tickets to the event will go for $25.  We will hold our 50/50 
drawing that night.  Contact Steve Riley, PGK (339-225-0476) for tickets. 

Friendship Dinner for Frank Galvin, DD: This will be on Feb 26 in our 
council hall. This helps offset expenses for the third year DDs who are ex-
pected to host and pay for the hospitality suite at the state convention.  
Please join us. 

Saturday Knights Club: We had to cancel our January and February meetings due 
to the uptick in Covid, but we are planning on meeting in February via Zoom.  Details 
will go out to the members of the Saturday Knights Club.  Please join us. 
 

Building Association: The ballot for officers of the Building Association is enclosed.  
We will hold our annual meeting on February 15 after the Council business meeting. 
Please bring your ballot with you for voting. 

 

 

GRAND KNIGHT 

Tom Chirokas 

   CHAPLAIN  

Fr. Wayne Belschner 

DEPUTY GRAND KNIGHT 

Joseph Griffin 

CHANCELLOR 

Robert L. Black, P.G.K. 

  

TRUSTEE - 3 YRS. 

Lindsay Barich, P.G.K. 

TRUSTEE - 2 YRS. 

William Killion, P.G.K. 

TRUSTEE - 1 YR. 

John Deschenes, P.G.K. 

INSURANCE AGENT 

Jerry Alberico, PGK 

781-636-8843 

On the web at www.dedhamkofc234.org  



      Newsletter February, 2022 

Motions: All 4 motions put forward in December were approved. 

Robert Black, PGK: Bob was honored for his 92nd birthday but also for an 
incredible 60 years as a knight.  Congratulations, Bob. 

Eucharistic Adoration: February 11 and 25 at 8PM.  Spent a quiet hour 
with Jesus and be a better man afterwards. 

Investment Club: The investment club will continue to meet on the fourth 
Tuesday of each month at 7:30PM in the clubroom. 

Creche: The creche came down beautifully and is ready for another year.  
Thanks to the brothers who assisted to make it so smooth. 

Communion Breakfast: This will take place on April 3.  Please save the 
date.  Matt will be at 9M at St. Mary’s and breakfast after at the Council. 

Coffee Hour at St. Mary’s: The first Sunday of the month, we provide cof-
fee and donuts at St. Mary’s after the 9AM Mass.  Come and join us. 

Free Throw Tournament: We will have our Free Throw Tournament at 
Dedham High on Jan 29 at 5PM.  Please come and help out. 

K of C Hat: Our DD Frank Galvin, PGK has a new K of C hat that he will 
give to the first member who brings in a new member.   

KC Club Winners ($30 each): Patrick O’Mally, Elizabeth Marino, Dan Riley.  
Patrick O’Mally donated his winnings into our Charity fund. 

KC Club $500 Winners: Dianne Griffin and Jerry Alberico. 

Attendance Prize: Arnold Alfonte $82 and Tom Polito $90 (not present) 

MOTIONS 

1) That Dedham Council 234 appropriate the sum of $1000.00 for a donation to the 
Young Adults Group at St. Mary’s for the specified purpose of attending training in 
Colorado for the Christ in the City program which will allow them to put that pro-
gram into effect in Boston to effectively minister to the homeless.  Submitted by 
Andrew Lawlor, PGK and seconded by Bill Killion, PGK 

2) That Dedham Council 234 appropriate the sum of $1000.00 for up front expenses 
for the Annual Communion Breakfast.  All unused funds to be returned to the Coun-
cil.  Submitted by Joe D’Amico, PGK and seconded by Joe Griffin 

 

https://www.facebook.com/dedhamkofc 


